
At Brinsworth Whitehill Primary School we aim to create a supportive learning environment where  
everyone is encouraged to grow, develop and achieve their full potential 

                                                                                                                                          
                                                                                                                                           
 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

KS1 Banquet 

As you know, our banquet had to be 

rearranged and is now happening next 

Tuesday afternoon. 

 

We are planning a menu of tomato soup, bread, cheese or 

chicken nuggets and fruit. If there is any reason why your 

son/daughter should not be allowed to eat any of the food 

mentioned above please speak to your child’s teacher by 

Monday. Please make teachers aware of any allergies.  

 

Thank you for your support – we are getting very excited! 

 

Key Stage 1 Teachers 

 

P.S.  There will be a shield parade and entertainment provided 

by the children. If they know a good joke to tell or have a 

party trick they could prepare, please let them practise over 

the weekend. The shields will be the ones they made for 

homework. If your child has not brought theirs into school 

yet, please bring it by Monday! 
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